
 

MEMORANDUM  

 

TO: MAYOR JENSEN AND BOROUGH ASSEMBLY 

FROM: KARL HAGERMAN, UTILITY DIRECTOR      

SUBJECT: AWARD RECOMMENDATION – SCOW BAY STORAGE BUILDING ADDITION 

DATE: 6/24/2025 

CC: STEVE GIESBRECHT, BOROUGH MANAGER 

 

 

Petersburg Municipal Power and Light (PMPL) issued an Invitation to Bid for the Scow Bay 

Metal Storage Building Addition project on May 9, 2025.   

 

On June 11, 2025, the PMPL received and opened all submitted bids which met the submission 

deadline.  A brief summary of the bids received is below. 

 

Bidder       Bid Amount 

 

Coho Contractors    $497,825.00 

 

Southeast General Contractors   $222,923.00 

 

H Construction     $218,500.00 

 

Reid Brothers Construction    $212,500.00 

 

Steelhead Enterprises     $100,000.00 

 

Although Steelhead Enterprises’ bid was significantly less than the competing bidders, their bid is 

the lowest, responsive and responsible bid and they are standing by their understanding of the 

project and their bid for the work.     

 

Therefore, it is recommended that the Borough Assembly award a contract to Steelhead 

Enterprises LLC to complete the Scow Bay Metal Storage Building Addition for the not-to-

exceed price of $100,000.00. 
 

Funding for this contract is available in Capital Project Fund 702. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

  

 

 


